Northwest District Office 312 S. Second Norton, KS 67654-0350



phone: 785-877-3315 fax: 785-877-2531 <u>www.ksdot.org</u>

Mike King, Secretary

Sam Brownback, Governor

July 1, 2013

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

News Contact: Kristen Brands (785) 877-3315 kristenb@ksdot.org

## **KDOT to Perform Pavement Tests**In the Area

This week (July 1-3) the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) will be conducting pavement evaluation tests on a portion of K-27 Highway in Sherman County.

## This operation includes the use of a pilot car operation to control traffic.

Specifically, these annual surveys called Falling Weight Deflectometer (FWD) tests are performed by the agency each year. The pavement strength surveys test the quality of pavement and certain aspects of deflection upon the roadway.

KDOT technicians will be working in four-mile segments while performing the tests. The traveling public should expect a minimal wait of 15 minutes or less while the survey is underway.

For questions concerning the FWD survey, contact KDOT District Three Public Affairs Manager Kristen Brands at (785) 877-3315 or <a href="mailto:kristenb@ksdot.org">kristenb@ksdot.org</a>.

##

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 700 SW Harrison St., Second Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice) (TTY)

Click below to connect to KDOT's Social Networks:







